
Text 

FROM: A/O Shawn Mahoney 
 

Thanks to the kindness and generosity of all 

who donated items to the 2018 Coat Drive, 

Central Kitsap Fire & Rescue was able to drop 

off a large donation to the Kitsap Rescue 

Mission on the morning of December 28th, 

which included: 

 7 large bags of clothes including coats, hats, 

scarves, shirts, and snow pants 

 60 wool blankets 

 136 sleeping bags 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped make the 

2018 Coat Drive a success! 

To learn more about the Kitsap Rescue Mission, 

visit: https://www.kitsaprescue.org/ 

https://www.kitsaprescue.org/


January 14 

BOC Meeting 

@ Admin Office (4PM) 

A/O Promotion: Carl Tesch 

Please join us for the 

Oath of Office & Badge Pinning! 

 

January 21 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Admin Office Closed 

 

January 28 

BOC Meeting  

@ Admin Office (4PM) 

 

February 11 

BOC Meeting  

@ Admin Office (4PM) 

 

February 18 

Presidents’ Day 

Admin Office Closed 

 

February 25 

BOC Meeting  

@ Admin Office (4PM) 

 

From: Jeff Sorenson, Deputy Chief 

 

Pursuant to Dr. Hoffman’s directive to track all lift assists, I have updated 

the DD for ESO to include a bullet about the documentation he desires. 

An email from FF/PM Bresnan will follow explaining the necessary 

information. Please be assured, we have worked to make this as 

minimally invasive to your day as possible. This new requirement began 

on January 1, 2019. 

 

Kevin Bernt has completed his 

year of trial period as a 

Lieutenant and is officially a LT as 

of 1/1/2019! Job well done! 

 

Send in your material (photos, 

articles, etc.) to Serena Prince 

(sprince@ckfr.org) for inclusion in 

the CKFR Weekly! 

 

From: Bob Morley, IT Program Manager 

With the switch to ESO, our dashboards are no 

longer showing useful data. With that said, the 

dashboards installed at each station have been 

given an overhaul. Please make sure all dashboard 

monitors/TV’s are on and displaying the current 

dashboard.  This is our first attempt at revitalizing 

these dashboards, so if you have suggestions as to 

the types of items that could be displayed, please 

send them to Chief Sorenson.  We welcome feedback! 

“A GENUINE LEADER IS 

NOT A SEARCHER FOR 

CONSENSUS BUT A 

MOLDER OF CONSENSUS.” 
 

MARTIN LUTHER KING JR.  

mailto:sprince@ckfr.org?subject=CKFR%20Weekly%20Material

